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Left Turn Lane Construction 
IL 15 at US 51, East Junction 

Ashley, Illinois 
Washington County 

 
 
 

Collinsville, IL – The Illinois Department of Transportation announces lane restrictions may be 
encountered along eastbound and westbound Illinois Route 15, at the east junction with US 
Route 51 in Ashley, Illinois.  These lane restrictions will be in place from November 27, 2017, to 
June 1, 2018 and are required to construct an extension of the existing left turn lane.  Work is 
being completed by Guinzy Construction, Inc. 
 
Traffic control devices will be utilized to assist motorists during these restrictions. The 
Department asks that motorists be patient, reduce speed, obey all warning signs, and use 
additional caution when traveling near this work zone. Additional information is also available at 
http://stl-traffic.org. 
 
For IDOT District 8 updates on Twitter, follow us at https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict8. 

 
 

http://www.facebook.com/IllinoisDepartmentofTransportation
http://twitter.com/IDOT_Illinois
http://www.linkedin.com/company/illinois-department-of-transportation
http://www.instagram.com/IDOTimages
http://www.flickr.com/photos/idot_illinois/
http://www.youtube.com/user/IllinoisDOT
http://stl-traffic.org/
https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict8

